
	

	

	

Educators	throughout	the	city	are	
welcoming	your	children	back	to	school	
and	we	are	committed	to	making	sure	all	
of	our	students	have	access	to	safe,	stable	
and	supportive	schools.		

The	key	to	student	success	is	directly	tied	
to	the	school	district’s	ability	to	attract	and	
retain	quality	educators.	But	every	year	we	
lose	hundreds	of	educators	because	they	
can	no	longer	afford	to	live	in	the	city.		

Our	work	environment	is	your	child’s	
learning	environment	and	that	is	why	we	
are	asking	you	to	stand	with	us	to	demand	
a	fair	contract	for	San	Francisco	educators	
now!		

	

	
	
	

We want to hear from you!  
 Please go to http://www.bit.ly/SFUSDparent1 to 

share with us how SFUSD educators have been 
instrumental in your child’s development! 

 

San Francisco Educators  

Need Your Support!	
	

Find	Us	On:		

	

	
	
	

@UESF61	

	

	
	
	

@UESF	

	

	
	
	

UESF.org	

	

	
	
	

“We’re	a	fourth	generation	SFUSD	public	school	
family	and	we	support	a	fair	contract	for	our	
educators.”	

--	Mr.	and	Mrs.	Samoa,	Parents	from	Rosa	Parks			
Elementary	School	

	

	
	
	

Contact	Amanda:	
415-956-8373	
	

	
	
	

	


